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Christine Doyle
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December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am opposed to Northern Pass for the following reasons. I live in New Hampshire because of the
gorgeous scenery and sense of unspoiled nature that still exists. I am a retiree and plan on continuing
to spend time hiking and snowshoeing in the White Mountains. I am concerned that the huge towers
that will be built by Northern Pass will be a major eyesore. It seems like an unreasonable price to pay
to bring power to other states. There just will not be enough benefit to NH citizens.
I live in Nottingham, but a mile down the road from the Deerfield power station. My understanding is
that the existing power station will be greatly expanded or another will be added. Again, an eyesore in
an otherwise pastoral setting, and very little benefit to us. I am more in favor of putting effort and
money into developing alternative forms of power such as wind farms and solar.
Thank you for your attention. I hope that the people who live in NH and will be affected by this
unwelcome plan will be listened to.

Sincerely,
Christine Doyle
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